
 

 

Today it was nice to meet the ASPNET school community of students and teachers 

participating in the UNESCO forum "Giving our environment a voice: becoming young 

reporters for the environment." The forum lasts for 3 days.  

On this first day, our students from Liceo Machiavelli in Rome interacted with students 

from the following countries: Bahrain, Dominican Republic, Costa Rica, Finland, 

Gambia, Japan, Indonesia, Namibia, Oman, and South Korea. They met the young 

winners of last year's YRE competition and asked them for advice on creating 

meaningful products. 

#UNESCO #ASPnet #FEE #LitterLessCampaign #GreeningEducation #GlobalActionDays #MyActionsMatter 

 


